
TOWNSHIP OF OCEAN 

ENVIRONMENTAL COMMISSION 

GREEN TEAM ADVISORY 

Regular Meeting 

April 29st 2019  

6:00 PM 

Meeting began at 6:00 PM. 

 

Call to Order – Flag Salute 

 

Open Public Meeting Act – Pursuant to the provisions of the New Jersey Open Public 

Meeting Act, adequate notice of this meeting was properly provided by sending a copy 

Notice of Meeting to the Asbury Park Press and the Press of Atlantic City Press.  Notice 

was posted on the bulletin board in the Administration Building. 

 

        

Roll Call:  Donald Lippincott, Jr.   Absent   

Thomas Leaming    X   

Lorraine Flohr                Absent   

Heide Geary               X 

Patricia L. Mosier              Absent           

 Mary Anne Sadecki                         Absent 

Robert Sadecki                      X    

Diane B. Ambrosio (G.T)             Absent 

            Jack Henderson Alt. #1             Absent 

Bob Knowles Alt. #2                          Absent  

    

Call to Order – Flag Salute 

 

Open Public Meeting Act – Pursuant to the provisions of the New Jersey Open Public 

Meeting Act, adequate notice of this meeting was properly provided by sending a copy 

Notice of Meeting to the Asbury Park Press and the Press of Atlantic City Press.  Notice 

was posted on the bulletin board in the Administration Building. 

 

ADMINISTRATIVE BUSINESS 

EC did not have a quorum to approve minutes of the April 1st 2019 Meeting.  

 

NEW BUSINESS   

No new business 

 

OLD BUSINESS. 

Mr. Leaming noted the packets for Sustainable NJ were an excellent source of information.  

 

Informal discussion took place on clean-up day. Mr. Leaming noted it was on June 15th & 16th, 

full day Friday and until 3 on Sat.  

 

Discussion took place on the items that were acceptable on clean-up day.  

 

Discussion took place, on the proposed dog park. Lydia Dodd advised the Township is working 

on a proposed location. 
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Discussion took place on Founders Day, the EC will not have a table this year.  

 

Discussion took place on ongoing projects in town.  

 

 

COMMISSION COMMENTS 

No comments.  

 

ADJOURNMENT 

Motion to adjourn meeting was moved by Thomas Leaming. All in favor: Aye. None opposed.  

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 _     

Stephine Capaccio, Board Secretary  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


